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To Note 
 
• This report compares the numbers and performance for complaints 

about services provided by Housing for April – June 2024 (Quarter 1) to 
Quarter 1 in 2023 

• The numbers of stage 1, stage 2 and Ombudsman complaints have all 
increased between 2023 and 2024 

• The Housing Assets and Repairs received the highest number of 
complaints compared to other areas of Housing. 

• The SLA to respond to complaints is not being met but is improving over 
time. 

• Most frequent complaint themes are “delay in delivery of service”. 

• A new Customer Insight Manager is reviewing the Housing approach to 
handling complaints. This has involved conducting several focus groups 
to involve a range of residents who have used the complaints process 
and gather further insight into what needs to improve. 

• A complaints improvement plan will be developed as a result of this 
engagement. 
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